
BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Head of School: Mrs S L Buttress 

Abbey Road               Tel: 422163 

Bourne                            
 

4th November 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

SCHOOL CAR PARK  

Those of you who use the school car park when dropping off and collecting 

children at Kids’ Club and Abbey Ark will be aware that the challenges we face 

with parking every morning are being exacerbated by the need to have a 

contractor’s compound on-site for our roofing works. 

 

We have therefore taken the difficult decision to close the car park to parents 

and carers in the morning while the roofing works are being carried out and 

would therefore ask you to park off site when you drop off your child(ren) 

please. 

 

Access will still be available for collection after school. 

 

Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience caused.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S L Buttress 

Head of School 

 

 


